
NYFB ANNOUNCEMENT SUMMARY 

●​ Due to the increasing size of the convention, NYFB will no longer be held 
at the Embassy Suites in Newark, Delaware. Its new home will be the 
Doubletree located on Concord Pike, in Wilmington Delaware. This is not 
far from the original location. 
 

●​ With this new location there is also an extra day. December 29th, both for 
hotel booking and for those who purchase early registration can grab their 
badges a day early to enjoy the activities planned for the 30th and 31st. 
 

●​ New and improved overflow parking: a section of the concord mall 
parking lot; (specifically in front of the Sears) will be available to use during 
the entirety of the convention. 
 

●​ New content! Panel application, DJ applications, and a sensory room. But 
we will go into more details later on. Let’s talk about registration first. 
 

●​ Unfortunately, due to the increasing costs of merchandise both domestic 
and international. We have come to the decision to raise the pricing of all 
registration tiers. 
 

●​ We are offering those who do early registration two extra options to gain 
their badges. Option one: pick up on December 29th, and option two: 
mailed out badges. 
 

●​ With mailed out badges you will receive a tracking number to keep an eye 
out for when your registration badge will arrive! You will be able to enjoy 
the festivities of NYFB the moment you step into the convention space. 
Mailed out badges are only available until November 30th to give us time 
to ship out and for you to receive your badge. 
 

●​ Even though we have upgraded in size and have more event rooms to 
use, we sadly must downsize the complimentary dinner to being given 
only to super sponsors. 
 



NYFB ANNOUNCEMENT SUMMARY 

●​ Dealer’s Den is bigger and better! We will be able to have 21 vendors 
within the new space. Also Con Store will now be relocated to be within 
the Dealer’s Den as well. 
 

●​ We now have panels! We are looking for panelists to share their favorite 
hobbies, meet ups, and more! 
 

●​ DJ APPLICATIONS!! Show us your tunes! If you have the experience to 
rock the house on the 30th, 31st, or both. Applications are available! 
 

●​ If you start to get overwhelmed at the con, the elevator line is too long, or 
just need a space to destress and parallel play. We have a sensory room 
just for that! It will be low lit, calming music, stim toys, art supplies and 
free ear plugs if you wish to check out the dance more safely! 
 

●​ The game room is twice the size as its original location. Which means 
more video AND board games. Also tournaments! 
 

●​ Charity will still be located right across main events but we will have a few 
new things, this includes a silent auction art show and a charity auction to 
go alongside the usual charity raffle. 
 

●​ That’s it for now! If I missed anything, feel free to check out the website: 
https://www.newyearsfurryball.com/ or send us a message through the 
contact us page on the website. 
https://www.newyearsfurryball.com/contact 
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